
 

Pupil Premium Funding 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Help Us, Help Your Child – Pupil Premium Funding 
 

We are writing to encourage families to take a moment to complete our Pupil Premium 

registration form, even if you’re unsure whether you qualify. 

 

Pupil Premium funding is additional government money given to schools to support 

children’s education and well-being. This funding allows us to provide valuable resources 

and support for eligible pupils – and completing the form could unlock a number of 

benefits for your child. 
 

If your child qualifies, they could receive: 

• A free school book bag when they start school. 

• Access to extra learning experiences in school, such as clubs, workshops or 

enrichment activities. 

• Financial support towards school trips. 

• Additional academic support, such as small group work, tuition or learning resources 

tailored to your child’s needs. 

• 10 free sessions at our wrap-around care (breakfast/after school club). 

• Free school milk every day. 
 

Even if your child already receives Universal Free School Meals in Reception, Year 1 or Year 

2, completing the form could still unlock additional support that goes well beyond 

lunchtime. 
 

The process is simple, confidential and could make a big difference in 

your child’s educational journey. Please use the following link or scan the 

QR code: https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-

meals/free-school-meals-and-milk.  
If you need help filling out the form or have any questions, please 

speak to a member of the school office team – we’re happy to help. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us provide the very best for all our pupils. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Ryan 

Head Teacher 
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